East 19th Street traffic
calming will require
temporary detours for some
Eastside neighborhoods

The Public Services Department is implementing traffic-calming
improvements along East 19th Street between Church Street and
Irvine Avenue. The improvements include concrete curb bulb-
outs, street paving and landscape/Irrigation work.

The concrete curbs on the north side of East 19th Street were
completed, and the installation of irrigation sleeves at most
of the intersections have been nearly completed. The concrete
sidewalks will be constructed along the north side starting
Monday, May 15. The next phase of work will include the
construction of the curb bulb-outs on the south side of East
19th Street and paving. This work will start on Wednesday May
17.

In order to do this next phase of work expeditiously and
safely, all eastbound traffic will be diverted via detours at
Fullerton Avenue. The westbound traffic will be allowed on
East 19th Street throughout this period. Traffic flow in both
directions will resume after this two-week period. Notice of
this closure will be provided to all residents along East 19th
Street.
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